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Porto, Portugal, July 18, 2019

INVITATION LETTER

For the relevant legal formalities, this letter states that Mr. Leqgia HE of the Fuzhou University will
participate in the 9t International Conference on Arch Bridges (ARCH 2019) to be held in Porto,
Portugal, between 2-4 October 2019.

All clarifications and details regarding this visit can be requested to Prof. Antonio Aréde through the
email address: aarede@fe.up.pt.

We are hereby requesting the granting of the visa which would allow Mr. Leqia HE, with the following
personal information, to enter and stay in Portugal for the period of 1 to 5 October 2019.

Legia HE: Fuzhou University, Fuzhou

Passport Number: PEI332035; Chinese Citizen

Date of Issue of Passport: 25 May 2018; Date of Expiry: 25 May 2023
Date of Birth: November 29, 1977

Identification Number (China): 350104197711290052

On behalf of the Organising and Scientific Committee of ARCH 2019,

Ao A

Antonio Aréde

Chair of Organizing Committee of ARCH2019

Civil Engineering Department

Faculty of Engineering of University of Porto

Rua Dr. Roberto Frias s/n

4200-465 Porto

Email: aarede@fe.up.pt // Contact: + 351 225 081 814



